
Wrockwardine Wood C of E Junior School 
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Dates for 

your Diary 

Stars of the week 

    

 

3G Amelia R 4W Charlie M 6J Harrison T  

3H Nethan W 5C Jorja W 6S Phoebe S  

3/4L Amber-Rose N 5H Johnny L    

4B Rhian C 5/6BD Rubie P    

‘Love, Laugh and Learn’ 

Headteacher’s Award:                                          

Scarlett H & 

Ketewa 

 

  

This Half Terms Value — Justice 

   

Thursday 17th 

March 

Year 5 Longford 

Hall 

Tuesday 22nd 

March 

Y5—Telford 

Priory Show PM 

Tuesday 15th 

March AM 

School Photos 

Thursday 31st 

March 

3/4L Wolv Art 

Gallery 

Friday 18th 

March 

Year 6 Walsall 

Art Gallery 

Well done to you all for your awards, you are all AMAZING!  

 

Week comm  9th 

May 2022 

SATs Year 6 

On Tuesday 8th March, we celebrated International Women’s Day at WWJS! 

We learnt about lots of courageous and inspiring women who have made 

history by standing up for what they believe in. As a school, we have created 

some fantastic writing about these incredible women as well as some super 

artwork! 

On Tuesday 8th March 2022, we learned about women who have changed the world! One of the women we discussed was 
Valentina Tereshkova who was the first female in space and we also learnt about Josephine Baker who fought against 
racism in the entertainment industry. We also designed certificates for women who were important to us and learnt 
about Malala Yousafzai and how she fought for equal rights in education. We really enjoyed our day! 

By Olivia, Jack and Jess 6S 

International Women’s Day! 



Photographer 

The school photographer will be in school during the morning of Tuesday 15th March 

to take class group photographs. An order form will be sent home with your child   

shortly after for you to order  photos if you wish. 

Mr Urey’s Kindness Award 

The very worthy winner of the Mr Urey Kindness award 

this time is this young lady. M-M you are always so kind and 

considerate to everyone and just an absolute joy to have in 

school. Your lovely smile puts everyone in such a good mood 

and we can’t think of a more worthy winner. The trophy is yours 

to keep until next term and thanks to the continued kindness of 

Norma Urey, you also receive a voucher for a free child’s meal at 

Urey’s Street Food. Well done M-M! 

 

 

  

 

 

School Council 

In our school council meeting     

today,  pupils decided they wanted 

to do something as a school, to 

help the refugees of Ukraine. Our 

fantastic team decided that they 

would like to ask you to please do-

nate new, useful items such as: toothpaste, toothbrushes, soap, shower gel, shampoo, 

sanitary products, wet wipes or nappies. We would be grateful for any donations of 

the above and ask if they could please be brought into school next week. We will then 

ensure that they are delivered to a local collection point. Thank you so much for your 

continued support. Mrs Leck 

 Book Buddies! 

This week in our ‘Book Buddies’ group, we continued our text ‘Emil and the Detectives’ which 
we are really enjoying. We read with our partners and practiced the skill of summarising 
(which we call ‘Summary Suki.’) Well done Book Buddies, you were amazing! 



 

 

 

  

EASTER                       
EGGSTRAVAGANZA 

COMPETITION! 

The prizes up for grabs! 

Categories:  

Year 3 solo & family 

Year 4 solo & family 

Year 5 solo & family 

Year 6 solo & family 

Overall winner 

This year we are having another ‘Eggstravaganza’ competition which will be judged on 

Wednesday 6th April. The competition is open to every child and there are Easter egg prizes 

for the winners.  

In order to enter, your child will need to transform the simple egg or eggs (Polystyrene is fine, 

the eggs don’t have to be hard-boiled) into something spectacular- this is where their imagina-

tion comes into play. They can use paint, felt tips, glue, wool, material etc to create a likeness 

of a famous person or object. Their completed work has to be given a name with the word egg 

somewhere in it- for example Little Regg Riding Hood, Leggo or Finding Nemegg. 

There is no limit to the number of eggs that they can use so if they want to create a pop group 

they can! Shoe boxes are ideal for creating a backdrop for the egg/s, such as a football match 

or pop concert. The competition will be split into two categories: family effort and solo.  

Each child can only enter into one category to make this a fair chance for everyone. 

We hope that everyone will enter. Finished models, complete with the title name can be 

brought into class on Wednesday 6th April. Please do not bring into school prior to this as we 

cannot guarantee that models won’t be accidentally damaged. Please also do not bring into 

school during the school day as it is difficult to store the models without interrupting the   

classes during lesson time and we cannot guarantee they will be included in the competition. 

Important: please place your child’s name on the underside so that it’s not                

immediately visible. 

Good luck! 



  

 

Woodland Trust’s Green Tree Schools Award 

Within Forest School this year we have been working together 

to complete the Woodland Trust’s Green Tree Schools Award. 

We gain points for successfully completing activities that        

celebrate our environment and sustainability.  I am pleased to 

announce that we have now been awarded the bronze level. In 

order to achieve this we have participated in activities that have 

enabled us to look at reducing 

CO2 emissions, recycling,     

visiting a woodland and    

dressing trees. There are many 

more exciting projects that we 

will be completing to earn 

points to work towards our 

silver, gold and then ultimately 

platinum award.  These include 

becoming a Woodland Ambas-

sador inspiring others about 

nature and caring for our      

environment and we are all 

very excited about completing 

these! 

Running Track Winners 

 

We’ve all really enjoyed starting 
off our running track competition 
last week and seeing how many laps 
we could complete as a class in 15 
minutes! 

Last week our winners were 5H 
with 308 laps – well done 5H! Run-
ners up were 6S with 298 laps.   
Super effort everyone! 

 

 

SCHOOL MEALS From the 1st April the cost of a school meal will be increas-

ing to £2.45 per day. The children may select  either the hot meal or the 

school prepared sandwich option. 

 

Reading Roads! 
Here are a range of books from 
the ‘animal story’ genre! At the 
start of the road, are books 
more appropriate for early    
readers, leading to more complex 
stories suitable for those who 
are more confident. If your 
youngsters are interested in   
animals, these titles may be of     
interest to them! 



 

  

 

 

Here are a range 
of books from 
the ‘Funny Story’ 
genre! At the 
start of the road, 
are books more 
appropriate for 
early readers, 
leading to more 
complex stories 
suitable for 
those who are 
more confident. 
If your young-
sters are inter-
ested in funny 
tales, these titles may be of interest to 
them!  

We Love to Read! 
Please have a look below at some super books that your lovely young readers 
might enjoy! We would love to set up a section for mums and dads in our 
school library when we’re allowed to open it up to parents, so if you have any 
unwanted books for adults lying around, we would be more than happy to take 
them off your hands! Thank you and happy reading! 

 
 If any of our talented readers would like to write a book review to feature in the 
newsletter, please do – we would love to hear your book recommendations! Just pass 

on to Mrs Slow �  

Reading Roads!  
Brilliant Book Review! 

Me, My Dad and the End of the Rainbow! By 
Benjamin Dean 

I really enjoyed this book – it was really funny 
and mysterious because the parents were   
hiding a secret from their son Archie (the 
main character.) It 
was a joy-filled ad-
venture and I would 
recommend it for ag-
es 7 – 12 year olds. I 
would give it 5/5 
stars because I could-
n’t put it down! 

 

By DM 6S 

Running Track Competition! 
The winners this week are 6J, completing an amazing 288 laps in 15 minutes! Well done 6J! 

Lost Property 

We have a large number of items in lost property again. Please ensure that your child’s belongings are 

clearly marked with their name so they can be re-united with their owners!  

Please also ask your child to check lost property for any items they are missing. Thank you. 


